
 

Data sharing statement 
 

The submission entitled “Economic Burden of Irritable Bowel Syndrome 

in China” by the author Fang Zhang, Wei Xiang, College of Business 

Administration, Shenyang Pharmaceutical University, Chunyan Li, 

Department of Gastroenterology, First Affiliated Hospital of Dalian Medical 

University, and Shu-Chuen Li, Discipline of Pharmacy & Experimental 

Pharmacology, School of Biomedical Sciences & Pharmacy, University of 

Newcastle declare that no additional data are available for sharing. 


